Dear esteemed council,

| am writing today in support of a secondary street sign named for Vincent Chin at Cass and Peterboro. Vincent Chin’s
tragic death activated a national movement of Asian Americans and allies, an important intersectional movement
that continues to this day. Detroit Chinatown and the history of our wider community deserves to be preserved, and

this would be an important step.

Thank you!



